
 

Friday Update, December 2, 2022 
  
Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. 
Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, 
December 2, 2022. 
 
I want to take a moment and share information about an upcoming Winter 
Institute through the College of the Canyons for students in 6th grade. 
Students will have the opportunity to participate in career exploration from 
January 3rd through January 6th from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. For more 
information, please see below.   

 

 
 

 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
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